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 February 10, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

  

I wanted to inform you that we had to put the school into a Hold and Secure for 

approximately one hour today. Students and staff remained in their classrooms for the 

duration. At no time were the students and staff in danger and we took this as a 

precautionary step at the school.   

  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Take care, 

 

Mr. M. Bobik 

Principal  
 

 


